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Detained officials in connection to the
reprivatization in Warsaw

06.02.2017 Officers of the Regional Office of the CBA in
Warsaw detained three people in the investigation of
irregularities in the re-privatization in Warsaw.

Among detained people is, inter alia, former Deputy Director of the Bureau of Land
Management Office of the City of Warsaw and two other people from this office, who
are currently still working in units of local government in Warsaw. Persons detained by
the CBA will be transported to the Regional Public Prosecutor's Office in Wrocław.
There will hear the charges, among others, of corruption.

The case is ongoing.
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